
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 10:23 PM
To: TownCouncil Mailbox <towncouncil@crgov.com>
Subject: Roundabout

Hi,

Just a quick note to beg you, please, please, please do not put a roundabout at Wilcox and South 
Streets.  There is not enough room to make a decent roundabout…the one at Perry and Third 
Streets is a perfect example of a roundabout that is too small to function properly.  If you don’t 
believe me, spend a few minutes watching the one at Perry and Third when there is a lot of 
traffic.  A four way stop would have been a LOT better, and a lot cheaper too.  

Thanks for listening!

Geoff Haaland




